

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 17th November 2023

After half term, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to solve problems.

Dear Parent,

At the beginning of this week we continued to look at Divali and how this is celebrated. The children made chocolate buns as we learnt that people celebrate Divali with special food and meals together.

Phonic work this week included listening skills and the children also enjoyed a game where they had to make different sounds linked to house hold items. We talked about loud and quiet and slow and fast. For example, we pretended to be a slow, quiet dripping tap, then a fast, loud dripping tap. We have also started to listen for sounds at the beginning of words.

Please continue to work on the letters and numbers in your child's letter box. It really helps if they can practise these little and often – a few minutes each day is ideal.

In number work we have focused on the number five. We looked at how to make five from the numbers one and four and two and three. We have also looked at ordering numbers and have continued to work on formation of numbers for those children ready.

The homework this week is set on See Saw. There is a Pudsey Bear sheet in your child's satchel; please help your child colour, collage or paint this and then upload a photo to See Saw for us to share and talk about next week.

Next week we are looking forward to watching a pantomime, 'Robin Hood' on Friday. We have a theatre company coming to the school to perform and we are all very excited about the performance.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team,
Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary

Mon 20th – FPTA Wreath making Friday 24th – Pre-Prep Pantomime (In school)